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Dates to Remember

Wednesday, February 7th
Early Release Day

Dismissal @ 1:15 p.m.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Thursday, February 8th
Tooth Protectors @ UES 
(rescheduled from 1/31)

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
February 19-23
Winter Break-

No School
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

February 26- March 1
Dr. Seuss Week- 

Themed days all week! 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Wednesday, March 6th
Early Release Day

Dismissal @ 1:15 p.m.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Tuesday, March 12th
Channel 8 Weather @ UES

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Thursday, March 14th

2nd Trimester ends
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Friday, March 15th
Workshop Day- No School

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Friday, March 22nd

Granite Coast Orthodontics visit- 
8:45-11:45 a.m.

Trimester 2 Awards Assembly @
2:15 p.m.

Happy Groundhog Day! 
1st and 4th grade reading buddies read books
about Groundhog Day. Then they made Lego
sculptures and drew the shadows using
flashlights. They had a great learning
experience together!



I like UES because - I like lunch, recess, snack, ACE, and Mrs. Todd. She
helps me learn stuff.
My favorite books include - I like when Ms. Barrows reads to us in the
library.
I like to watch - YouTube at Dad’s and cartoons at Mom’s.
My favorite singers and bands include - church music
My favorite foods include - chicken, broccoli, pizza, noodles, chocolate
chip ice-cream
My hobbies include - playing outside with my dog Remington. He’s
almost as tall as I am.
When I grow up I want to - work on cars.
If I could live anywhere in the world I’d live in - Maine

Student Feature:  Benjamin Paulsen - Kindergarten

Super Citizens
Students recognized for positive behaviors!!

Our PBIS monthly theme for February is Friendship-
 I will be a good friend to others.

Congratulations to the following students for being 
recognized this week for our targeted positive behavior:

Pre K - Bradley Averill & Chloe Brown
Kindergarten - Caroline Girtman & Rinny Ilvonen
1st Grade - Malachi Calderwood & Jason Corbett
2nd Grade - Natalie Moody & Markie Bowen
3rd Grade - Jett Gamage & Hanah Thompson 
4th Grade- Mason Wyllie & Brayden Bendtson
5th Grade - Hailey Robinson & Calvin Ward
6th Grade - Brigid Mills & Jordan Elwell

Extra clothes needed!
With sledding and snow play going on every recess, we are finding that more and more students are needing a
change of clothes afterwards. We would suggest that students keep a change of clothes in their backpacks,
but in case they forget, we do have some clothes in the office. We are getting low on girls’ pants/leggings and
could use some donations! If students do borrow clothes, please wash and return to school as soon as you
can. Underwear doesn’t need to be returned. Also, if you have any extra sneakers in any size we would take
them here at UES. Many students forget theirs on PE day and can’t participate fully! Thank you!




